From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney <emcchesn@chipublib.org>
Sent: Sunday, June 25, 2017 4:50 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: NEXT Conference 
 

Hi Steve:  Hope you are well.  I traveled to Copenhagen and Aarhus Denmark as part of the NEXT Conference where I spoke two times.  This travel and all related expenses were paid for by the CPL Foundation.  I received no gifts nor honoraria for this trip.
 

Thanks,

Liz

 

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services Director

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street |Chicago IL 60605

